David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 11:09 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: Quartz (with large S-face) from Arkansas

New mineral specimens have been added to my web site. Per your request, this is your special
advance email of new minerals added to my web site.

Two pages of new listing were posted at:
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlistl.htm

OR

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New
Listings Page 1A</A>

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlistl.htm">New
Listings Page 1B</A>

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS:

- Barite from Meikle Mine, Nevada

- Wulfenite from Ahumada Mine, Mexico

- Celestine from Annabel Lee Mine, Illinois

- Millerite on Calcite from Bayport Quarry, Michigan

- Calcite from Cave-in-Rock District, Illinois

- Fluorite from 0ld Mine Plaza construction site, Mine Hill, Connecticut
- Goethite from Goethite Hill, Lake George District, Colorado

- Diopside and Vesuvianite from Goodall Farm Quarry, 600 meter Prospect, Maine
- Quartz (with large S-face) from Arkansas

- Celestine with Calcite from Dundas, Canada

- Cobaltite with Erythrite from Tunaberg, Sweden

- Beryl var. Aquamarine from Orchard Quarry, Buckfield, Maine

Plus many, many more...

John Betts

215 West 98 Street, No 2F

NY, NY 10025

www. johnbetts-fineminerals.com
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This email is sent to addresses that request notification from John Betts - Fine Minerals To

discontinue notification send an email requesting removal to jhbnyc@attglobal.net
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